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Natasha Barnes

From: John Birch

Sent: 10 January 2012 13:53

To: Licensing

Subject: Fw: The Chapel, Banbury

Good afternoon

| am advising Fridays Banbury Ltd concerning an application for review of the premises licence by
Thames Valley Police. Please might | receive a copy of the application together with supporting
documents?

Thank you.

John B

Jokn Birch F B |
' :ensing Consultant

09/02/2012



